
CBC goes to Chester Races 

Sunday 4th August 

Hospice of the Good Shepherd 

Pantomime Horse Race 

 

The Hospice of the Good Shepherd will be hosting their Pantomime Horse Race at Chester 

Racecourse on Sunday 4th August, with guests and pantomime horse owners not only 

enjoying a full VIP experience at the races, but also proudly watching their Pantomime 

Horse, Donkey or Camel race across the green grass of Chester Racecourse to help raise vital 

funds for the Hospice! 

The day will begin with a full Brunch Breakfast at the Abode Hotel at 10am, with a full sit-

down breakfast.  Following breakfast you will head to a private VIP area within the 

racecourse to enjoy a fantastic day of horse racing. 

The Pantomime Horse Race will be listed on the official race card and be the 1st race of the 

day, starting at 1pm in front of a huge crowd for family’s day at the racecourse. This is very 

special and exciting way to support the Hospice of the Good Shepherd, and our Chairman, 

Jan Chillery, who will be racing as the rear end of Chesta Zebra. 

The full experience, including brunch at Abode - £65pp.  Entry to the Hospice VIP area 

(without brunch) - £50pp 

Tickets are by invitation only and limited, so please use this link to register your interest, and 

we will contact you with the payment link and password. 

https://forms.gle/KEiWx4RCfd1x39me6

